
Village of Albers 

206 West Dwight Street-PO Box 132 

Albers, IL  62215-0132 

Phone (618) 248-5154                  www.albersil.org                    Fax (618) 248-5490 

“Providing security and services to improve the quality of life for our residents.” 

Stephen Schomaker - Village President 

Trustees - Scott Athmer, Cliff Behrmann, Kevin Kenow, Mike McDermid, Kent Schwierjohn and Jeff Timmermann 

Brenda Morris - Village Clerk Brian Vielweber - Police Chief 

Cindy Hubert - Village Treasurer Eric Rolves – Streets & Lighting Superintendent 

Jeannie Brendel - Zoning Administrator Chris Horstmann - Water & Sewer Superintendent 

- We Care, We Recycle 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE of PUBLIC MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Albers intends to apply for an Illinois Department of Natural 

Resources (IDNR) Open Space and Land Acquisition and Development (OSLAD) grant for lighting 

improvements at Lehrter Park.  Interested parties are encouraged to attend the public meeting scheduled 

for 26 August 2024, 7:00 pm local time, at Albers Village Hall, 206 West Dwight Street, to provide 

comments on the proposed improvements. 

http://www.albersil.org/

